MM /5’71

14 August, 2018

Dear Sir or Madam

t moved to Clitheroe last November. | chose this house in Clitheroe because
this town has beautiful rural feeling around. And also the size of the town
itself was perfect. But now | realised there are few large developments around

the town. | heard there wiil be more than 1000 houses coming off Pend!e
road.

It is very sad thing to happen to the town like this. It is just too many new
houses being built.

And | heard that there are plan for more houses just off Highmoor park estate.

Those large development at the top of the Pendle road is not finished yet. And
more houses off Pendle road? it will cause huge problem on this road .

Pendle road can’t cope with any more traffics.

I worry that we don't have enough school places for the children and will be
shortage of Dactors . Residents in Clitheroe will suffer.

Please consider the impact of these new houses.

Yours Sincerely,




